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Rep. Krug Votes to Protect Voter ID in Wisconsin 

 
(Madison) – Wisconsin residents on both sides of the political aisle overwhelmingly support the 

state’s current Voter ID law. Today in the Assembly, Rep. Krug voted to ensure this important 

law remains in place by passing an amendment to enshrine it in our state constitution. 

 

“For over a decade, Wisconsin’s voter ID law has been in place and served our state well,” said 

Krug. “Passage of this amendment today ensures that Wisconsin voters have the opportunity to 

protect voter ID in the April election and prevent an activist State Supreme Court from throwing 

out the will of the people.” 

 

The second consideration of the Voter ID constitutional amendment passed the Assembly by a 

vote of 54-45. Not a single Democrat voted in favor. It now heads to the voters who will have the 

chance to approve or reject the amendment at the statewide election on April 1st. If approved, the 

state’s current voter ID requirement becomes part of the state constitution, not just state statute. 

 

“Making sure Wisconsin residents can have full confidence in their elections is important,” 

added Krug. “I was proud to vote in favor of this common sense amendment for the integrity of 

our elections.” 
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